
Performance under Official 
Information Act improving
The State Services Commission also reports that 
statistics show an improvement in the timeliness of 
responses to requests under the OIA, as well as an 
increase in the number of agencies publishing OIA 
responses on their websites. 

‘Although we 
continue to 
rank at the 
top of most 
international 
measures 
of trust in 
government, 
we can always 
do better and 
New Zealanders 
expect nothing 
less.’

NZ’s State Services Commission will review the 
implementation of the proactive release policy in late 2019. 

Participation in democracy and 
policy, and transparency and 
accountability
The move to routinely release Cabinet papers reflects 
a key action in New Zealand’s (NZ) commitment to the 
International Open Government Partnership. 

The NZ Action Plan delivers on three goals: participation 
in democracy, public participation to develop policy and 
services, and transparency and accountability. 

Since 1 January 2019, NZ’s 
Cabinet Ministers have 
proactively released dozens 
of Cabinet documents. 

Papers released include 
deliberations and decisions 
on cannabis regulation 
reform, responses to 
the Royal Commission 
of Inquiry into Historical 
Abuse in State Care, better 
coordination of Treaty of 
Waitangi issues, and travel 
documents. 

Proactive release includes 
publishing a variety of official information, including 
Ministerial Diaries, without any request from the public. 
It also involves publishing information that has been 
requested under the Official Information Act (OIA). 

New Zealand leads the way in Cabinet paper release

07 3234 7373  |  1800 642 753
www.oic.qld.gov.au

10
th

2009-2019

NZ leads the way

In late 2018, New Zealand’s Cabinet 

formalised a commitment to proactively 

release its materials. Cabinet Ministers are 

responsible for releasing Cabinet papers 

and decisions within 30 business days of a 

Cabinet decision. 


